
 

 

March 23, 2006 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is in response to your request concerning the content of certain hazardous substances in the 
products that you purchase from NEW.   
 
To the best of our knowledge, lead has not been intentionally added to the following parts: 
 
N13-44B-525 
N12-50B-362-1 
N13-44B-477 
N13-44B-534 
N12-44S-475-1 
N12-44B-453-1 
 
Please note that this information is furnished based upon data provided by our suppliers.  NEW has not 
tested these parts to verify the data given.  Should actual quantitative data be required we suggest that 
our customers perform this analysis. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Danielle Murphy 
Danielle Murphy 
Environmental Engineer 
e-mail: Danielle.Murphy@newenglandwire.com 
phone: (603)838-7072 

130 North Main Street, Lisbon, NH  03585 
tel: 603.838.6624   fax: 603.838.6160 
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